
Garrett Kizer

2409 greenland ct

punta gorda, FL 33983-8669

 

 

September 5, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 As a 2+ year subscriber of Sirius, i fully support the merger proposed

between Sirius and XM. The chance to have the best of both worlds for 1

price is rather exciting as a consumer. As a big sports fan, it would

allow me to enjoy coverage of every major league sport all with 1 receiver.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Garrett Kizer

9416289765

 


